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Bonnie,
As beaver are already present on the site, there was no need for us to consider beaver relocation in
association with this project.  With that in mind, beaver relocation was not relevant to the project,
and we didn’t delve into your questions about how beavers impact water quality.  According to the
linked Washington State Department of Ecology Website article Beaver Reintroduction and
Watershed Success - Busy mammals support clean water, fire protection and climate response.,
Ecology is actively studying the impacts of beavers on water quality.   The EPA is also studying this
topic.  The following EPA website link points to addition information about how beavers impact
water quality: How do Beaver Dams Affect Water Quality?
 
Rather than WDFW act middle-man asking Ecology your questions, it may be best that you reach out
to one of the following experts at Ecology who can directly answer your questions plus any follow-up
questions that might come to mind. 

Contact information - Ecology water quality experts

Marla Koberstein
Water Quality Standards Project Manager
swqs@ecy.wa.gov
360-628-6376

Bryson Finch
Toxics Water Quality Standards Scientist
bryson.finch@ecy.wa.gov
360-999-9610

Kalman Bugica
Water Quality Standards Scientist - Conventional Pollutants
kalman.bugica@ecy.wa.gov
360-972-4638

Thank you for your interest.
 
Richard Tveten
Forest Management Team Lead
Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife
360-902-2367
360-480-1581 cell)
Richard.Tveten@dfw.wa.gov
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